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Email: bill.hoke@hovacinc.com

Dear Member of the EHS Class of ’54,

We are preparing a scrapbook to celebrate the 50th anniversary our graduation from EHS.

We’d like the scrapbook to include brief biographical information for each class member. The enclosed are some that we’ve completed so far. 

Please take a few minutes to fill out the enclosed questionnaire. If any of the questions are not applicable to you, or if you’d prefer not to answer some of the questions, just skip those questions.

The questionnaire will take only a few minutes to complete. A SASE is enclosed for your convenience. When we receive the questionnaire from you, we will write a draft of your biographical information and send the draft to you for your approval. 

We will not print any information about you without first obtaining your approval of the text.

These scrapbooks will be available at no charge to all who return the questionnaire. 

Please help us make this scrapbook as complete as possible by filling out the enclosed and returning it to us. 

Thanks,

Bill Hoke

